
 

 

Thursday 2nd May 2024   

Dear Parent/Carer,                   

PTFA Forest School sessions 

As you are aware from our recent correspondence, Harden Primary PTFA have 
been busy raising lots of money. This money is used for the children to further 
enhance and enrich their curriculum. After speaking with the children and staff, it 
has been arranged for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to have a fully funded forest 
school session.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to explore the local area with a team 
of experts. They will engage in a variety of outdoor activities and problem solving. 

Each year group has been allocated the following dates: 

Friday 17th May - Morning Year 2  
Wednesday 22nd May- Morning Year 1  
Wednesday 22nd May- Afternoon Reception  

 

On the day of your child’s session, they will visit St Ives throughout the school day 
at their allocated session time (listed above). The Forest School sessions will not 
affect the children’s normal lunchtime and end of school arrangements. 

On the day of their forest school session, the children will need: 

• To come to school in their PE kit with walking boots or wellies 
• An extra water bottle to take with them to the session 
• A raincoat, sun hat and applied suncream (Depending on the weather) 

If you have any further questions about the visit, please don’t hesitate to speak 
with myself or your child’s class teacher. We thank you for your continued 
support. 

Best Wishes, 

   

Mrs Leanne Ruddock 

Head of School 


